ANDREW KASRIEL & DR. ANNE COREN

1 -3 CANFIELD PLACE

LONDON NWé 3BT
TELEPHONE

Mobile (A. Kasriel)
Mobile (Dr. A. Coren)

=it

London Borough of Camden 30 April 2019
Development Management

Camden Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8EQ

Dear Sirs, :

Ground floor Unit in B1 Use
25A Canfield Place, London NW6 3BT
Planning Application in re: Alterations to the Entrance Doors

With reference to the above address, please now find enclosed a Town Planning Application in
relation to minor alterations so as to replace the pair of timber access doors with a single access door
and side window in painted softwood frames).

The Application Form and attachments are provided in original with three copies, which we trust will
be sufficient for your purposes.

We also attach our cheque intended to cover the requisite Planning Application Fee.

This Application does not entail any Change of Use, or any Increase in Floor Space, or the creation
of, or alteration to, any dwellings. It is not a Householder Application. The site area is far less than
0.1 hectare.

We have therefore considered the appropriate fee to be £234.00, in accordance with Category 10
within the table provided in Part 2 of the Town and Country Planning Fees Regulations 2012 (as
amended by paragraph 2 of the Regulations 2017).

We trust you will agree, but do please notify us as soon as possible if you believe that we are mistaken.

With thanks for your kind attention,

ndrew Kasriel
for A. Kasriel & Dr. A Coren



